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I oppose HB 4106. 

Clean water, natural wildlife habitats, and conservation of oxygen producing trees are 

a priority to meet the needs of all beings. 

HB 4106 serves the financial short-term interests of timber harvesting while 

undermining the fundamental needs we all share as beings of this planet. 


